
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

February 1, 2017 

 

Town Hall flags at half mast 

 
 

Flags at Caledon Town Hall are being flown at half-mast on Wednesday, February 1, 2017 in honour of 
the victims of the mass shooting at the Sainte-Foy mosque in Quebec City.  Our thoughts and prayers 
are with the victims and their families. 
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